

TRIPURA MEDICAL COLLEGE & Dr. B. R. AMBEDKAR MEMORIAL TEACHING HOSPITAL

(Managed by a Society registered under Societies Registration Act, 1860 having Registration No 5770 of 2009)

Telefax :- 0381-237-3143/237-6657/237-4144,

Website :- www. tmc.nic.in

Email:-tmc.agt@gmail.com

No.F.3(PO-11)Notice/SFTMC/09/4835-41

Dated 24th August 2021.

NOTICE

As notified earlier, all classes of TMC & Dr. BRAM Teaching Hospital will resume from 1st September 2021 as per instruction of the Government. All students should have either complete vaccination certificate of COVID19 or RTPCR negative report within 72 hours. They have to show the above 'certificate' or 'report' to respective warden before entering the hostels.

(Prof. Arindam Datta)
Principal In-charge
Tripura Medical College &
Dr. BRAM Teaching Hospital

To

All Notice Board of Hostels (Boys & Girls) and Office

Copy to:

- 1. The Chief Warden of Hostels.TMC & Dr. BRAM Teaching Hospital.
- 2. All Wardens of Hostels.
- 3. The Security In charge, SIS, TMC unit.